
 

SANZ Marketing Grant 2025-26 
The Region 35 Regional Management Team is offering a marketing grant of up to $500 to each chartered Sweet 
Adelines New Zealand chorus to support membership recruitment initiatives. This grant is being partially funded 
from the SAI THRIVE fund. 

The grant may be used to cover marketing-related costs that promote your chorus between now and 28 February 
2026. 

To apply, please complete the application form below. Once your marketing activities are complete, the follow-up 
form is to be completed and returned within a month following your activity, no later than 20 March 2026. 

Chorus  
 

Date of Application  
 

Tell us what you plan 
to use the marketing 
grant for 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Date/s of your 
marketing activity 

 
 

Anticipated costs 
 

 

Chorus Account 
Number: 

                

Contact Name  
 

Chorus Role 
 

 

Email  
 

 
Applications: ​
Complete and return the application form to finance@sweetadelines.co.nz and marketing@sweetadelines.co.nz 
any time before 1 February 2026 (for activity before 28 February 2026). 
​
Please apply at least a month before your planned activity. We’ll then aim to process applications and make the 
grant payment to you within a couple of weeks. The SANZ Marketing Grant Follow Up Form is to be completed 
and returned within a month following your activity. 
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